From: Jeff Rummel

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: March 31, 2021

Subject: Request for Info - File # 0283-EX-CM-2020

Message:

File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020
(Ref. 59375 and 59418)
Completion of FAA Coordination

Ms. Carvajal and Ms. Nguyen:

As described below, this email is to advise of BAE Systems' understanding that FAA coordination
for the pending modification application under File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020 has been completed.

If Ms. Carvajal can please confirm on behalf of FAA that no additional FAA coordination is required for
this pending modification application under File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020, that would be appreciated.
BAE Systems requests that FCC proceed with finalization and grant of the modification application.

COMPLETION OF FAA COORDINATION FOR 228.8-328.6 MHZ RANGE - FOR 99 DISCRETE
FREQUENCIES SPECIFIED IN EXHIBIT 1

- As you know, FAA coordination for the 228.8-328.6 MHz range has already been completed, for
the 99 discrete frequencies specified in Exhibit 1 to pending File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020 (FAA
Concurrence under TRK 210157 - NG T210154.

- That coordination contains a Comment stating: &quot;PLEASE ADD A CONDITION IN THE
FCC LICENSE INDICATING THAT NO FREQUENCIES ALLOCATED FOR AIR TRAFFIC CONTROL
PER LIST PROVIDED BY THE FAA WILL BE USED IN THIS FREQUENCY RANGE.&quot;

AMENDMENT OF MODIFICATION APPLICATION TO AVOID FAA FREQUENCIES WITHIN 118-137
MHZ

- Based on discussions with FAA's Ms. Carvajal, BAE Systems has made amendments to
the pending modification application to avoid FAA frequencies within 118-137 MHz; see
amended form and exhibit submitted today.
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Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems
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